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Date: September 7, 2023 

To: Street and Transportation Projects Oversight Committee 

From: Arsen Voskerchyan, P.E., Division Manager 
Street Improvement Division 
Bureau of Engineering 

Subject: STATUS UPDATE FOR AFFORDABLE HOUSING AND SUSTAINABLE 
COMMUNITIES (AHSC) GRANT PROJECTS 

RECOMMENDATION 

Receive and file. 

DISSCUSSION 

The Bureau of Engineering (BOE), in coordination with partner bureaus and departments, is 
continuing work to deliver projects for AHSC Rounds 3 through 6. Please see the attached 
schedule for an update on the status of projects. 

In addition, the following items are in discussion with partners: 

• The BOE is updating the cash flow analysis to determine if additional front funding may
be needed for design and construction contracts.

• The BOE has requested that LAHD lead the coordination of program accounting.
Clarification is needed on accounts and authority to allow for revolving contract
payments and grant reimbursements.

• The BOE has requested that LAHD pursue extensions for Round 6 projects due to
pending agreements with grantor.

If you have questions or require additional information, please contact me at 
Arsen.Voskerchyan@lacity.org. 

AV/av 

cc: David Hirano, City Administrative Office 

Maria Souza-Rountree, City Legislative Office 

Julie Sauter, Bureau of Engineering 
Carlos Rios, Los Angeles Department of Transportation 
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